Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

BY FAX

November 30, 2007

Jim Martin
Executive Director
Appraiser Licensing & Certification Board
101 East Capitol
Suite 430
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

Dear Mr. Martin:

Thank you for your November 28, 2008 letter that we received that day by fax. Your letter was in response to that day's telephone conversation and letter to you regarding the situation involving the five remaining certified appraisers who had not responded to your requests for further experience documentation.

As noted in your fax, you were in the process of telephoning the four remaining noncompliant appraisers. We truly hope that you succeed in your efforts to rectify this very serious situation.

Please contact us as soon as possible after you determine the status of these appraisers.

Sincerely,

Marc L. Weinberg
Acting Executive Director
& General Counsel